
CHRONOLOGY OF THE AGENDA ITEM 

After the May 24, 2016, approval of the 2017-2022 E-SPLOST V referendum by DeKalb voters, the Board 

approved an E-SPLOST V list of projects on December 5, 2016, for $561 million to include various capital 

renewal, renovations and classroom addition projects throughout the District.  

A formal Request for Qualifications was issued on July 13, 2017, for the Chamblee Charter High School 

Addition Project. Qualifications were received from nine (9) firms.  In accordance with requirements of 

the RFQu, the top five (5) firms were short-listed and interviewed.  The second and third place firms 

resulted in a tie. Therefore, a total of seven (7) firms were short-listed and interviewed. This 

recommendation is based on the review and evaluation of the responsive proposals received and the final 

scoring from the interviews. 

 


